

## University of Southern Maine USM Digital Commons

April - June

Correspondence 1947

5-15-1947

## 05/15/1947 Letter from Superintendent A. A. Woodworth

A. A. Woodworth *City of Lewiston* 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.usm.maine.edu/fac-lpg-1947-04-06

## **Recommended Citation**

Louis-Philippe Gagné Papers, Franco-American Collection, University of Southern Maine Libraries.

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Correspondence 1947 at USM Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in April - June by an authorized administrator of USM Digital Commons. For more information, please contact jessica.c.hovey@maine.edu.



OFFICE
SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CITY BUILDING

May 15th, 1947

Hon. Louis P. Gagne Mayor of the City of Lewiston Lewiston, Maine

Dear Mayor Gagne:

Mr. Robinson, general host chairman of the Western Maine Music Festival, has asked me to extend to you, as mayor of our city, a cordial invitation to a place in the reviewing stand to witness the parade of the various school organizations.

The place will be the balcony of the DeWitt Hotel; and the time will be Saturday, May 17th at 2 P.M.

We hape that we may be honored by your presence.

Alden Woodworld

A.A.Woodworth